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November 15, 2022 

 
 
VIA EMAIL  - ALee@tmbf-law.com  
 
Adam R. Lee, Esq.  
Trafton, Matzen, Belleau & Frenette, LLP 
Ten Minot Avenue, P.O. Box 470 
Auburn, ME 04212-0470 
 
Dear Attorney Lee: 

I am in receipt of your client’s 11/10 documents titled “MVH Disclosures” and 
EXHIBITS.  The documents have been shared with Board Chair Adria Horn and an investigation 
will occur.  Ms. Horn was made aware of the documents prior to today’s Stakeholder Group 
meeting.  We would ask that you share this information with Ms. Spencer as requested in her 
November 10 email.  You can continue to direct emails concerning the matter to Attorney 
Alvarez.  If you do not, however, represent Ms. Spencer as it relates to this matter, please let me 
know and we will redirect this communication to Ms. Spencer individually.  Thank you. 

 
Sincerely, 

       
Richard G. Moon 

RGM/gmk 
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